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March 21, 2020 

Greetings in the Name of Jesus, 

The United Churches of Jesus, Apostolic is actively praying for our nation, assemblies, and 

those affected by the COVID-19 Corona Virus. Currently, due to this virus, we find ourselves 

navigating through uncharted territory. However, we know that God will empower us to get 

through this challenging time.  

It is the goal of the UCJA Board of Bishops to provide sound leadership, a spiritual covering, 

and a safe and secure environment for our meetings. Therefore, during our board meeting 

Friday, March 20, 2020, the following decision and plans were implemented as it relates to 

our upcoming national events: 

• The 2020 UCJA Secretary Workshop has been canceled 

• If conditions have not improved by April 15, 2020, the National Youth Jubilee will be 

canceled 

• We will be in constant communication with the North Raleigh Hilton concerning our 

2020 National Convention 

Please be sure to check your email and the UCJA website for updates! 

Prayerfully Submitted, 

Bishop Willie Davis, Jr. 

General Chairman 

Bishop James Millner 

General Secretary 

 

 


